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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Alderwoman Coggs to host town hall 

covering city budget, contest winners 

 

Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs invites residents to a town hall meeting tomorrow that 

will include a discussion of Mayor Tom Barrett’s 2016 proposed budget with City 

Budget Director Mark Nicolini. Alderwoman Coggs will also announce the winners of 

the 6
th

 District Landscape Awards, and various other city departments will be available to 

answer residents’ questions. The meeting will take place starting at 5:30 p.m. tomorrow 

(Thursday, September 24) at the Siloah Lutheran School, 3730 N. 21st St. 
 

Mayor Barrett’s budget includes funding body cameras for the Milwaukee Police 

Department and tax cuts for property owners.  Mr. Nicolini will be present to explain the 

changes that could potentially take place and how they may affect residents. Alderwoman 

Coggs hopes that residents will take advantage of this opportunity to gain a better 

understanding of the budget and its potential impact on the 6
th

 District. 

 

“There are certainly many questions and concerns held by residents and observers, and I 

encourage individuals to attend Thursday’s town hall meeting to ask questions and offer 

input,” she said. 

 

What:       Town Hall Meeting 

 

When:       5:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 24 

 

Where:     Siloah Lutheran School  

      3730 N. 21st St. 
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